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Council Memorandum 

 

Date: January 28th, 2020 

To: Council  

From: Councillor Pat Dunn  

Re: Sanitary Sewer Back-up Report  

 

Recommendation 

That the memorandum from Councillor Pat Dunn regarding a Sanitary Sewer Back-up 

be received; and 

That staff prepare a report that identifies the cause of the sanitary sewer back up, 

during an extreme weather event, that impacted Northern and Eastern portions of Ward 

5 on January 11th, 2020 and report back to Council by the end of Q2, 2020. 

Rationale  

In light of the sewer back up that occurred in Ward 5 in January 2020, I would like staff 

to provide Council with a report identifying the contributors to the above noted sewer 

back up and outline potential mitigation moving forward.   


